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30 March 2009 
 
Wells Environmental Services 
3/95 High Street 
East Maitland 
NSW 2323 
 
Attention: Alan Wells 
 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
Effects of Modifications to Rail Loop Design for Moolarben Stage 2 Project’s Air Quality Effects 
 
Thank you for your email sent earlier today and the accompanying plan show a proposed change to 
the rail loop design for the Moolarben Stage 2 project.  For the record I have attached a copy of the 
plan showing the original and modified rail loop design to this letter. 
 
I have reviewed the changes and confirm that they would not affect the air quality impacts effects of 
the project as assessed in our recent report dated 5 March 2009. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Holmes Air Sciences 
 

 
 
Nigel Holmes PhD 
Atmospheric Physicist 



 

MOOLARBEN STAGE 2 CHANGES TO RAIL LOOP 2009.DOC 2 

Attachment.  Figure Showing Proposed Rail Loop  
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